
 

 
December 2, 2011 
 
Attn: Mr. David Meadows 

 
From: Mary Ann Plasencia 
 
Re: Upgrade to District Bandwidth 
 
 
I respectfully request to place an agenda item at the December 13, 
2011 noon meeting regarding a communication to the board on the 

viable options and related costs to upgrade our district bandwidth from 
100 MEGS to 250 MEGS.  This presentation will be made by Brenda 
Meriweather, Director of Technology.  


